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Federal Express Corp.
P.O. Box 727
Memphis,TN 38194

December 2,1994

Dear Sir / Madam, j
|

During the past few menths radioactive packages addressed to our office: i

Boston University Medical Center
Radiation Protection Office |

D-604 |
88 East Newton Street
Boston, MA 02118

have been delivered to various other addresses in our Medical Center e.g., receiving
,

docks. In one instance the 2 radioactive packages were mixed in with a pallet of other
'

boxes. The receiving person did not notice the packages were delivered to the wrong
location until he was breaking down the pallet for delivery. Receiving personnel then had
to call Federal Express to come and pickup these packages for proper delivery. (Refer to
FedEx control numbers 1130003898 and 1130004447 for documentation on these

incidents).

Receiving personnel are not authorized to sign for radioactive packages. Radioactive
packages on an uncontrolled receiving dock could be accidentally damaged or misplaced
thereby jeopardizing the entire medical center's NRC and State licenses to handle i

radioactive material. Radioactive material packages should be delivered to their addressed |

location and not delivered to a receiving dock with other packages. |

Sincerely,
i

CB%
Kevin S. Buckley '

Manager, Radiation Protection BUMC

:

./ uclear Regulatory Commission Region INcc:
Radiation Control Office State of Massachusetts
Radioisotope Committee, BUMC [
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T0: Dr. Ronald R. Bell y, Chief

Nuclear Materia Safety Branch
Division of iation Safety and Safeguards
Region I

FROM: Josep . DeCicco ,

Pro ammatic Safety Section |
I0 rations Branch

ivision of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety
'

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO VICTOR EVD0KIM0FF AT BOSTON UNIVERSITY MEDICAL CENTER

I was asked to send you a copy of the attached letter to incorporate into jour j

licensee file. Boston University Medical Center licenses are20-02215@3i !
'

Docket numbers 3001845 and 3031078.
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